CPC2022-0012
Attachment 5

Community Association Response

Wilson, Katherine

From: KGCA Development <development@kgca.ca>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 11:34 AM

To: Wilson, Katherine

Subject: [EXT] Re: LOC2021-0059 - CA Comments

Hi Katherine,

I just did a quick search on my end hereand | don't believe that the KGCA received the circulation package for
this redesignation. | see that the Development Permit (DP2021-2404) was circulated on April 19, 2021 but |
don't see a circulation package for LOC2021-0059. Can you confirm?

Regardless, the KGCA Development and Planning Committee did review the DP and does not take a position of
either support nor opposition. That being said the KGCA always encourages applicants to engage with their
neighbours on any proposed development or redesignation.

Sean MacLean BURPI RPP MCIP

Director of Development
Killarney-Glengarry Community Association
2828 28™ Street SW, Calgary
403-619-0094 (c)

“Together lets help to build a community that is safe, vibrant and inclusive”
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